
 

 
 
 
2nd February 2024  
 
 
To Whom it May Concern,  
 
RE: Letter of Support for Joyful Minds Training   
 
I would like to provide a letter of support to assist Joyful Minds Training in obtaining funding approval 
to deliver beneficial mindful programs to at-risk young people.  
 
Joyful Minds Training are seeking to work collaboratively with other youth service providers in Broome 
to engage with at-risk youth and provide programs that will increase self-awareness, build skills to 
manage stress and help young people focus on their futures.  
 
I support the funding application for these proposed programs as they will provide much-needed 
resources and skills to at-risk youth in this region.  
 
 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Hon. Rosetta Sahanna MLC  

Member for Mining and Pastoral  

 
 


